
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 24, 2023 1 :18 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 2023001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 12:36 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 2023001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Mike <nemol441@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 6:10 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Electric Rates 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00467-2023 

I see you are again preparing to raise our energy rates. I can assume you will because I've never seen you miss an 
opportunity to do so. You cannot be unaware of the challenges Floridians face with rising prices on EVERYTHING. You 
authorized a rate hike in the last quarter. Is this something we can expect every 3 months? 
I understand you are all appointed, so your actions effecting me have no effect on you. 
That being said, 
Florida has the SECOND HIGHEST utility cost in the country! Only Hawaii has higher utility bills. This is something in your 
control. I'd like you to decline this quarterly rate increase, and look forward to your prompt reply Thanks for your time 

Sent from my iPhone 
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